
École Coquitlam River Elementary 
4250 Shaughnessy Street, Port Coquitlam, B.C. V3E 3E5 

Telephone: (604)942-0241 
Email: CoquitlamRiver@sd43.bc.ca  Web: www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver 

Follow us on Instagram: @CoquitlamRiver 
                        Principal: Mr. D. Mushens 

 
 

 

June 12, 2025 
Friday, June 13  Sports Day at CRE (see below) 
   PAC Hot Lunch 
Tuesday, June 17 Parent Appreciation Day – see below 
Wednesday, June 18 Grade 5 Field Trip to Otter Park 
Thursday, June 19 PAC hot lunch – Subway 
Friday, June 20  National Indigenous Peoples Day 
Tuesday, June 24 Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 10:45 
Wednesday, June 25 Grade 5 Pancake Breakfast 8:15 in the gym 
   Grade 5 water fight at 2:00 pm 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 
 
Fun Day – Friday, June 13th 
Friday is our annual Fun Day at Coquitlam River, where students will participate in 
stations and challenges throughout the day. Parents are welcome to attend to cheer 
on their students, anytime after recess to cheer on your favourites (we assume it will 
be your child!). 
 
Teachers are also pre-collecting for optional concession purchases. Primary students 
(grades K-3) are able to pre-purchase up to 2 tickets; intermediate students (grades 4-
5) are able to pre-purchase up to 4 tickets. Each ticket and item are $1. Please send any 
concession money on Thursday or at the start of the morning on Friday. 

 
Parent Appreciation Morning – Tuesday, June 17th 
As our way of saying thank you to all our parents and caregivers, we invite you to pop by 
one of our tables set up at each of the main doors, Tuesday morning, between 8:20 and 
9:10. We’ll have a little treat and words of thank you from our students to share. Hope to 
see as many of you as can make it.  
 
 

Please bring your account up to date  
As we approach the end of the school year, it is vitally important that we clear 
up any outstanding balances on your School Cash Online account.. Please take a 
few moments to log into your School Cash Online account to make sure your 
account is up to date and no balance remains unpaid. This allows us to end the 
year ready and prepared to start fresh and ready to go in September. Your 
assistance in bringing your account up to date in very much appreicated. 
 
It's almost last call at the Lost & Found boutique 
If you’re still looking in your child’s closet and thinking…hmm…I was sure there used to be more clothes in 
here… the lost and found collection has been curated and moved to the front foyer of the school. Please 
encourage your child to do a double check, or feel free to pop in at drop off or pick up and see if anything 
looks familiar. But act fast – this offer won’t last! After June 20th unclaimed items 
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